
February 8,  2023 

Councilor Ed Flynn 

GABRIELA COLETTA 

DISTRICT 1 BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR 

Boston City Council President 

1 City Hall Square, Suite 550 

Boston, MA 02201 

Alex Geourntas 

Clerk of the City of Boston 

1 City Hall Square, Room 601 

Boston, MA 02201 

Re: Absence for Council Hearing on February 8, 2023 

Dear Council President Flynn and Clerk Geourntas: 

I regret to inform you that I will be absent from our weekly Council hearing on 

February 8, 2023 due to a previous commitment that I must attend to. Kindly read 

this letter into the record. 

Sincerely, 

Gabriela Coletta 

Boston City Councilor 

District One 


